
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the 

company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. 

They've volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. The 

company's track record of following through on its promises and doing the right thing gives us the 

confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Midas Gold has worked hard to ensure the safety of the community during construction and 

operations of the Stibnite Gold Project. To minimize travel near important waterways, Midas Gold 

has proposed using Burntlog Road. This allows the company to take advantage of existing Forest 

Service roads and reduce travel on Johnson Creek and South Fork Road â€“ both of which are heavily 

used by recreationalists. This plan maximizes safety and ensures all Idahoans have access to our 

public lands. 

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest 

Service has provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given 

Idahoans sufficient time to comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project 

forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: Faith Byers 


